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   Notice 

29-01-2021 
 

As the Institute administration has decided to call students for offline classes, the 

passout students of Batch 2016 are once again asked to collect their belonging 

from the hostel rooms latest by 10th of February, 2021 failing which these rooms 

will be unlocked and belongings shall be  kept in store room.  Furthermore,  the  

Ph. D scholars who are residing in hostel rooms already allotted to the students of 

batch 2017 are once again asked to arrange accommodation outside the campus as 

the accommodation for scholars is not available within the campus. The hostel 

administration has already circulated various notices in this regard since Nov-

2020. However, in view of the request by these scholars to extend the stay till first 

week of February, 2021, the hostel authorities extended their stay as classes were 

being engaged online. Now that the students are physically arriving, scholars are 

once again asked to arrange accommodation outside the Institute before arrival of 

B. Tech students. I appreciate the efforts of those scholars who already have 

arranged their accommodation outside the campus.  
                                                                                              

 

                                                                                           Sd/ 

Dean Students Welfare 
 

 

Copy To: 

1. Chairperson, CSC with a request to upload the notice on the Institute website 

please.  
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